
Hello again Friends of Memorial Library, 
  
First, let me apologize. In update 10, the email address for President Campbell was not 
correct. If you have been trying unsuccessfully to send email to him, please try: 
rcampbell@mta.ca. Some messages to Bruce McCubbin,  
(bruce.mcCubbin@moosehead.ca) chairman of the Board of Regents, have also been 
"returned to sender". Mail has been received from him at that address but you may also 
try: bmccubbin@moosehead.ca. 
  
Last Saturday the Globe and Mail carried an article about the Mount Allison Memorial 
Library on page A15 entitled "Razing of NB war memorial sparks outrage".  It may be 
viewed at: http://www.theglobeandmail.com/news/national/razing-of-war-memorial-
sparks-outrage/article2226675/. 
  
Attached is a photo of the iconic Memorial Library as it looks today. 
  
The Save The Memorial Library Committee wishes to thank all those who have 
contributed to the Trust Fund to help defray the legal fees incurred in attempting to obtain 
an injunction to stop the demolition. If you wish to contribute, please send donations to:  
“E. J. Mockler Professional Corporation In Trust” to “Save Mt A Memorial Library” 
E. J. Mockler Professional Corporation,  
495C Prospect Street, 
Fredericton, NB    
E3B 9M4 
  
Documentation and information about this desecration will remain available at: 
http://www.eastmarket.com/smash/ 
  
Sincerely, 
Bruce 
Bruce Coates (Mt A class of '69) 
for: Save the Memorial Library Committee. 
 


